
Dear colleagues, 

 

In the coming period, candidates interested in studying at the University of Belgrade and holders 

of a foreign higher education documents can also submit an application for recognition of foreign 

higher education documents in person at the premises of the University Library "Svetozar 

Marković", Bulevar kralja Aleksandra 71 (1 st floor), at the following times:  

 

• Monday: from 1:00 PM to 2:00 PM 

• Wednesday: from 1:00 PM to 2:00 PM 

• Friday: from 10:30 AM to 11:30 AM 

 

As before, an application for recognition of foreign university documents with the relevant 

documents can also be sent by post to the following address: University of Belgrade, Studentski 

trg 1, 11103 Belgrade.  

 

Note: 

All additional information about the recognition procedure for the purpose of further education, as 

well as the respective required documents, may be found at the following link: 

https://www.bg.ac.rs/recognition/ or may be requested at the following e-mail address: 

priznavanje@rect.bg.ac.rs . 
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